
GTACS faculty, staff, and families, 

Our school system had two COVID-19 cases recently: 

• January 18 at St. Francis High School - no close contacts were identified as a result of this 
exposure 

• January 19 at Immaculate Conception Elementary - no close contacts were identified as a 
result of this exposure 

Thank you for your continued cooperation and support. 

 


